
 

 

 
                      Date: 14 Sep 2022 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

The Hong Kong Observatory has raised a warning for Red Rain. School will be closed today. Teachers 
will send out work for students to undertake. This afternoon's “You Tell Us" meeting will be 
postponed and details will be announced later. 

  

Please contact the school office if you have any issues at office@kjs.edu.hk. Updates will follow as 
and when needed and will also be issued on the school website. 

  

Kind regards and take care, 

Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 
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